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Gaudette, Angela

From: Paula Kothmann 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 11:59 AM
To: PAZ Preservation
Cc:  

Subject: D.7 2102 Avondale Drive (HDP-2020-179571): request to postpone

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

 
 
 

Dear Commissioners: 
 
I'm a resident of the Travis Heights-Fairview Park National Register District. I 
respectfully request that you consider postponing the case for D7.  

 This property is a contributing property to our District. 

  

 I support that the owners want to remodel rather than demolish.  I would like to 
ask the architect to describe how the proposed plans conform to your new 
Design Guidelines. At this point I do not have that information.  

I plan to speak at the meeting on Monday and will be happy to answer any questions at 
that time. 
 
Thank you for your efforts to preserve our historic properties! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paula Kothmann 

Preservation Committee, SRCC 
 
‐‐  
 
Paula Kothmann, CMM  
Investment Real Estate Consultant 
Certified Minerals Manager Associate 
1317 Kenwood Ave/Austin, TX  78704 
512.470.2405 
Texas Real Estate Commission License #664403 
Brigham Real Estate (Austin) 
Mayfair International Realty (London) 




